
 

 

Accessibility Notice 

Welcome! 

Customers with disabilities are welcome to use their assistive devices in our stores, and to 

bring service animals and support persons with them to assist. Please do not hesitate to ask 

any of our service staff for assistance if it is required. 

 

Feedback 

We welcome feedback from customers on our accessibility measures. Please ask any of our 

sales representatives about how to provide feedback, or for a copy of our Feedback Policy. It 

is also available on our website. 

 

Availability of Policies 

Our Accessible Customer Service Policy and related customer service policies are available 

upon request to the store manager on duty. They are also available on our website. 

We are happy to discuss the accessible formatting of our policies that will suit your needs. 
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